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"BOUQUETS TO 'THE COMMITTEE'

PR

Many thanks and much appreciation go to all members of the committee
who devoted much time and effort to make this year's King Ed Day
one of our most successful:

The workshops were informative, interesting and fun - the food
fantastic - the "burning" ceremony innovative. A special day
such as this could not have gone so smoothly without great
organization, cooperation and enthusiasm.

On behalf of the faculty, administrators and staff - we thank you!

HEERRS

COMPUTERS , ANYONE?

COMPUTER INTEREST GROUP MEETINGS

It seems that Tess than full attendance at our monthly meetinas may
be caused by unsuitable days and times. So, please tell us when you
would be free to attend?

What days are best for you? T1st choice 2nd choice

What times are best for you? T1st choice 2nd choice

. ON-SITE COMPUTER COURSE

Are you interested in participating in a short on-site "hands-on"
course on the use and application of the campus mini-computers? We can
arrange one (or more) courses throuah Continuing Education, probably
around 4:30 to 6pm, when our computers are sittino around doing nothing.

Which days are best for you: T1st choice 2nd choice

Please leave this completed slip with John Lambert or Peter Ballin.

pEB e dLl



THE PARTY'S QVER.::

The King Edward Day Committee would like
to thank the; Administrators, Faculty &

Support Staff for their participation ‘in
the fifth King Edward Day. f

You helped to prove that '"Making Do One
More Time" can be FUN!

Thank you.




"LEGENDS OF OQUR TIMES"

We still have copies of our Nostalgia Stories. If you didn't
purchase a copy on King Ed Day, you may still do so. The
cost? A nominal .50¢ (to cover printing costs).

See Mary Griffith in the Administration Office.
M.G.

LEARNING CENTRE HOURS

The K.E.C. Learning Centre will be closed for the week of April 26-30
to allow for staff holidays and general cost savings. Summer schedule
will commence May 3.

J.G.K.

P.D. LEAVE
Cheryl Jibodh will be on P.D. leave from March 26 to April 27.
C.d.

POSTAL CHARGES

Please put your department number on each piece of mail in order that
the mail clerk can charge your department for postage.

M.G.

CONGRATULATIONS, GRANDMOTHER:

Faye Rice, Student Records Department, is now
the proud grandmother of a baby girl born to
Faye's daughter Marla.

Jillian Mandy arrived on March 24 - weighing
in at 8 1bs. 2 oz.

Mommy and Daddy are doing fine - Granny is
still recuperating.

M.G.



GOOD NEWS:.

If you missed the opportunity to view the following videotapes during
the King Edward Day bash, we intend to keep them permanently in the
Resource Centre:

BUSINESS * Managing Production and Budgets

INTERIOR DESIGN * Where to Begin
* Space Planning

COMMUNICATION * Effective Public Speaking

As we leave the past and move to the present, the crystal ball says
we'll be needing a lot of planning for the new campus. That's what
some of these videotapes are for.

Come and make arrangements for booking. FIRST come, FIRST served.

V.M.

A HEALTH PROBLEM: AFFLICTED WITH SHINGLES:

More and more doctors are running their practices like an assembly line.
One fellow walked into a doctor's office and the receptionist asked him
what he had. He said, "SHINGLES". So she took down his name, address,
medical insurance number, and told him to have a seat. Fifteen minutes
later, a nurse's aid came out and asked him what he had. He said,
"SHINGLES". So she took down his height, weight, and a complete medical
history and told him to wait in the examining room. A half-hour later,
a nurse came in and asked what he had. He said, "SHINGLES". So she
gave him a blood test, an electrocardiogram and told him to take his
clothes off and wait for the doctor. An hour later the doctor came in
and asked him what he had. He said, "SHINGLES". The doctor said,
“"Where"? He said, "OUTSIDE IN THE TRUCK - where do you want them?".....

JJalbe




COLLEGE BOARD MEETING

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the College Board will be held
at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, March 30, 1982 at the Regional Offices (6th
floor) 675 West Hastings Street. -

HAESRS

IF I HAD MY LIFE TO'LLVE OVER ...

. I'd dare to make more mistakes next time.

. I'd relax. I would Timber up. I would be sillier
than I have been this trip.

. I would take fewer things seriously.

would take more chances.

would take more trips.

would climb more mountains and swim more rivers.
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would eat more ice cream and less beans.

. I would perhaps have more actual troubles, but I'd
have fewer imaginary ones.

You see, I'm one of those people who lives sensibly and sanely . o
hour after hour, day after day. Oh, I've had my moments and, s

if I had it to do over again, I'd have more of them. In fact,

I'd try to have nothing else. Just moments... one after another, instead
of Tiving so many years ahead of each day. I've been one of those persons
who never goes anywhere without a thermometer, a hot water bottle, a rain-
coat, and a parachute. If I had to do it again, I would travel lighter
than I have.

If I had my Tife to live over ... I would start barefoot earlier in the
spring and stay that way later in the fall. I would go to more dances.
I would ride more merry-go-rounds. I would pick more daisies.

(the author of the poem is an 87-year-old woman who recently died in an
old-age nursing home).

JsiCs



SIS

K.E.C. FACULTY/STAFF ACTIVITIES

The following staff members will be attending the TEAL Conference on
April 1-3:

R.F. Cunningham

H. Cunningham

B. Watson

C.L. Hsu

M. Sawkins

R. Caldwell

M.J. Brown Conf; Individualized Learning May 12-14
& Technology in Teaching

G. Pawelchak Same as Above

B. Little Same as Above

R. Gibbard : Same as Above

M. Waddington Conf; Disabled Adults and Lifelong Mar. 22-24

Learning
F.W.

POSITION OPENINGS

V.C.C./V.V.I. requires an Auto Body Repair Instructor. Closing date for
applications is April 5.

Northwest Community College in Terrace, B.C. requires a Vocational
Carpentry Instructor. Closing date for applications is April 23.

For further details on the above positions, see bulletin boards.

HE EERE
CALORIE COUNTING FOR OFFICE WORKERS
Jogging your memory 1125 Chewing your nails 200
Beating around the bush 75 Making mountains out of
Climbing the walls 150 folenil s ol
Passing the buck 25 Dragging your heels 100
Throwing your weight around Pushing your luck 250
(depends on your weight) 50-300 Climbing the ladder of
Wading through paperwork 250 MoCESs /50
Sticking your neck out 175 Covering your tracks 200
Covering your boss's tracks 500
Wrapping it up at day's end 12
KEEP FIT!

HEIR



QORS Lo

Instructional Media Services (nee A/V Services) is caught in a jam
which will affect service to instructors and staff at K.E.C. in the
foreseeable future.

One of our staff members, David Wooding, is involved with the VMREU
Union Negotiating Team. Negotiations are beginning to "warm up"

and Mr. Wooding will be called upon to be absent from his work

station for extended periods of time.

Unfortunately, the Department has two position vacancies, both of

which are subject to the hiring freeze and thus no ability to provide
alternate coverage for Mr. Wooding.

We will do our best to find other means of maintaining service, BUT.....

Please understand our plight if you find our service point shut down
for extended hours. Sincere apologies.

Here comes the first one! - - Tuesday, March 30 from 8:45 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

Bruce Maclean

IAN ROXBURGH




Province of British Columbia Ministry of Education

THE THIRD ANNUAL LIFELONG LEARNING
CONFERENCE

“PART-TIME AND SHORT-TERM VOCATIONAL TRAINING FOR B.C. IN THE 80’s”

Sponsored by SN

The Ministry of Education Continuing Education Division
in co-operation with the A

A°A

B.C. School Trustees Association

B.C. Association of Colleges

B.C. Association of Continuing Education Administrators | io

Pacific Association of Continuing Education U

Canadian Association of Adult Education
PelELe

at

CEN
HOTEL VANCOUVER AiE
APRIL 29 - MAY [, 1982

(Held in conjunction with the B.C. Association of Continuing Education
Administrators’ Annual Conference — Hotel Vancouver, April 28 - May 1, 1982)

(PACE - AGM - Saturday a.m., May 1, 1982)

WHO SHOULD ATTEND

School Board Members College Board Members
College Presidents - School Superintendents
Ministry Officials and Senior Institutional Administrators
Vocational Training Professionals
Labour and Management Representatives
Members and Associates of Adult Education Associations
University Adult Education Programs
Business or Industrial Trainers

CONTACT FOR INFORMATION: Lifelong Learning Conference
Vancouver Community College
Continuing Education Division
Phone: 688-111, local 278

Registration forms and Program to follow to members of all Associations.






